State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikki R, HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR COLUMBIA 29201

December 5, 2014

Mr. C. Lee Chambers
CEO/General Manager

Sandhill Telephone Cooperative
Post Office Box 519

Jefferson, South Carolina 29718

Dear Mr. Chambers,

Thank you for your kind words of congratulations regarding my reelection. It is a privilege and
honor to serve four more years as Governor of our great state.

I value the work Sandhill Telephone Cooperative is doing in South Carolina. There is still work
to be done, and I look forward to continuing to partner with you going forward. My staff stands
ready to assist should you need anything from the Governor’s Office. You may reach Beth
Webb, Commerce Liaison, via e-mail at bethwebb@gov.sc.gov or phone at 803.734.6059.

Again, thanks for your thoughtful letter. We are very excited about the next four years. God
bless.
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